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September 18, 1998

' Department of the Navy
ATTN: RADM Andrew A. Granuzzo

Chairman
Naval Radiation Safety Committee
Chief of Naval Operations (N45)
Washington, DC. 20350-2000

SUBJECT: CHANGE OF PR0 JECT MANAGER

Dear Admiral Granuzzo:,

This letter is to advise you that Mr. Michael L. Fuller has been asstJ.ied as
the Project Manager for the Department of the Navy's Master Materials License
of Broad Scoae. The effective date is October 1, 1998. We are making the
change from ir. Henson to Mr. Fuller in order to rotate the project management
function approximately every two to three years. It is important to maintain
continuity in the project management function. Consequently. Mr. Fuller and
Mr.' Henson will be working together to ensure a smooth transition during the
next several weeks. .

Mr. Fuller has been a member of the Region II staff for several years and has
'significant ' experience in both licensing and inspecting the use of radioactive
materials. Mr. Fuller may be contacted at (404) 562-4714.

If you'have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely.

\Douglas M. Collins. Director p,

Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
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September 18, 1998

\,
Department of th Navy
ATTN: RADM Andrev A. Granuzzo

Chairman
Naval Radiation Safe Committee
Chief of Naval Operat ons (N45)
Washington, DC 20360- 00

SUBJECT: CHANGE OF PR ECT MANAGEP.

Dear Admiral Granuzzo:

This letter is to advise you at Mr. Michael L. Fuller has been assigned as
the Project Manager for the De rtment of the Navy's Master Materials License
of Broad Scope. The effective te is October 1, 1998. We'are making the
change /'from Mr. Henson to Mr. Fu 1er in order to rotate the project
management function approximately ery two to three years. It is important
to maintain continuity in the projec management function. Consequently. Mr.
Fuller and Mr. Henson will be working together to ensure a smooth transition
during the next several weeks.

Mr. Fuller has been a member of the Regio II staff for several years and has
significant experience in both licensing ann inspecting the use of radioactive
materials. Mr. Fuller may be contacted at ( 4) 562-4714.

i If you have any questions, please contact me. |
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Sincerely.
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|

Douglas M. Collins, Di ector
| Division of Nuclear Ma rials Safety
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